This week we have revisited number ordering as well as working on number bonds to 10, 20 and even 100.
Welcome back primary 2! I hope everyone had a lovely February break.
The class are building up their confidence in how to use their chromebooks. We have been focusing on how to login, the keyboard functions and how to create a jamboard.
This week we enjoyed using recycling to recreate Loanhead buildings. We used teamwork and lots of creativity. Well done primary 2!
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘ay’ sound and came up with lots of ‘ay’ words!
· We have also been looking at the way capital letters are written and alphabetical order.
· We have started learning cursive non joined letters ready for joining our handwriting.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 1st March. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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